
From: karen weeks-chase  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 8:43 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Comment on Docket DE 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

I am strongly concerned that NH ( along with other NE states) is NOT supporting solar 
advances or green energy by reducing net metering compensation. If the NEM credit is 
again reduced, it will drastically reduce residential solar by making it financially unfeasible. 
I had solar installed in Aug 2023, to be more responsible for my energy use, and to help my 
beautiful state of NH. My family roots go back to the 1600's and my ancestors fought hard 
to preserve NH. ( Ex: John Weeks saving NH forests.) If the net metering credit is again 
reduced I would not recommend solar installation for residents. Perhaps this is exactly 
what the PUC wants, as it will financially benefit the utility companies once again. NH 
should not be all about the almighty dollar$$. I have been around long enough to see the 
Seabrook power plant installed and decomissioned. The protesters had visions beyond 
their years. My concerns are in keeping NH a beautiful place for my children 
and  grandchildren and the future generations of the Weeks family.  

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Weeks-Chase 

 


